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Dear Parents/Guardians

It has been brought to our attention that a student has accessed inappropriate language while using the Memrise website and app to learn French vocabulary. This was not on a course that has been shared by the school or forms part of the Wildern School self-study programme and does not follow our Modern Foreign Languages curriculum. Thank you to the parents who brought this to our attention and we will be raising this with Memrise in order to avoid this happening again.

I would like to take this opportunity to highlight the importance of vocabulary learning at home as part of the MFL self-study programme for all students from Year 7-11. Regular practice at home is vital in embedding key vocabulary and aiding recall, supporting students in understanding more language in lessons and allowing students to spend class time putting new language into context. 

Wildern has a number of courses that have been made especially to support your child’s language learning and closely link to our curriculum. Specific levels are set as weekly self-study and are shared on Google Classroom. I have added the links to the official Wildern courses so that you can be sure that your child is accessing the correct course:

Year 7 and 8 French: ‘KS3 French’ -  French
Year 7 and 8 German: ‘KS3 German’ -  German
Year 7 and 8 Spanish: ‘KS3 Spanish’ - Spanish
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Mr T Russell
Director of Learning - MFL
